
 

FW Update – Friday 19th March 2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

It has been wonderful to have the school back up and running again. Our school community has been 

thriving over the past two weeks and we asked the teachers to take one photo of their pupils in action to 

give our families a small taste of what we have been doing. There is a common theme to the photos of 

collaborative work, focused learning and fun! We hope you enjoy the photos as much as we did! 

Our collaborative work also extends to working with our families as well (this has been a key feature of 

our success over the years!) and we need your feedback on two crucial policies. Our Equality & Diversity 

Policy and our Personal, Social, Sex, Health & Relationships Education Policy (PSSHRE) have been 

drafted and we invite you to give us as much feedback on them as you can. They have been written for 

our school community and the children we serve. We have attached draft copies of these policies to the 

email dated 19.3.21. Please do send any feedback to office@wandsworth.floreat.org.uk. These policies 

have already been sent to our governors and the staff will also have an opportunity to be part of the 

process.  

If you ever need to discuss anything do send a quick email to the school office and the teacher will call 

you or email you back. There will always be a school leader on the school gate or on the playground if you 

need advice, support or you would like to give us some feedback on any school-related matter.  

Please do continue to observe social distancing and keep the school updated on any Covid19 related 

matters. Covid19 reminders are on the back of this update. There are also photos of the school leaders 

who you can talk to or contact if you have any concerns relating to safeguarding.  

Warmest wishes, 

Mr Custance & the Senior Leadership Team  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 1 

Mandela class have been learning about pollution. We recreated a water pollution 

scene in the form of an oil spill and experienced how difficult it was to clean up!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 

Y5 spent a day learning Macbeth and performed it as a whole play. They all used their confident 

voices for a range of characters and the class worked together as a  

chorus to help convey the events! 

 

Year 2 

The children performed their own musical sequence formed of crotchets and quavers. They used 

a variety of musical instruments and had so much fun! 

 

Year 3 
 

Keats Class are busy learning  

About the South West of England. 

  

In this lesson, the children were  

thinking about the climate of the  

South West and how, as it is  

Usually warmer, it can help  

farmers to grow crops and keep  

animals.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4 

 

 Year 4 have been 

 learning all about sound.  

 

They investigated pitch  

and volume through  

twanging rulers  

and using their voices. 

Year 2 

The Edison Ensemble in action! 

Reception 

Darwin class have been creating leprechaun stick puppets which they have been using to support their 

role play as part of their learning about St Patrick’s Day. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1 

Year 1 have been learning about 'Kings & Queens' in history. Here is naughty King Henry III upsetting 

the barons which led to the Battle of Lewes and the creation of parliament. 

Year 5 

Year 5 have been studying Benin Plaques as part of their African Art unit.  

Reception 

The children have been enjoying creating their own musical bands, exploring the sounds different 

instruments make and moving to the rhythm. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COVID-19 UPDATE & REMINDERS 

Please find a list of Covid-19 reminders below: 

 Please do not send your child to school if you or any member of your household is experiencing 
symptoms of Covid-19. 

 Please do not send your child into school if you or any members of your household are awaiting the 
result of a Covid-19 test. 

 Parents must follow any quarantine rules if they are returning from overseas. Pupils must not attend 
school if they have been instructed to isolate as part of their quarantine requirements. 

 The latest advice can be found within the following 
link: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 

 

Nursery  

Here is a photo of a group of children exploring capacity using the 

idea of ‘watering the flower pots’.  

Each child had a container with a flower drawn on a cube and the 

children had to fill the plant pots full, half full, nearly full, nearly 

empty and empty. The flower then floated at the correct level in 

the container to help them visualise what the different 

measurements look like. 

Year 3 

Year 3 have been learning about 

pollination in their Science lesson.  

In this photo the children are 

defining pollination as well as 

including a diagram displaying the 

process. 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nhs.uk%2Fconditions%2Fcoronavirus-covid-19%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc0a1a30397ca49af12ed08d8b8cac3dc%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637462528287957130%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=8%2FyFs9S78DVvomwk%2FdEtyPxrBqXr3iPmL1XyPUY74P8%3D&reserved=0

